

August 25, 2021

Margo Wagner Cariboo Regional District Chair Suite D, 180 North Third Avenue Williams Lake, BC V2G 2A4

Dear Margo Wagner,

In our continued efforts to grow and educate in our community, the Museum of the Cariboo Chilcotin needs your support. The Museum of the Cariboo Chilcotin is requesting a Letter of Support from the Cariboo Regional District to aid in our upcoming application to the Canada Cultural Spaces Fund. These funds are offered to non for-profit arts and heritage organizations throughout Canada towards the construction and renovation of arts/heritage facilities. If successful, the Canada Cultural Spaces Fund will be completed in three phases of funding, with the first phase addressing a feasibility study and business case.

As a long-standing supporter of our efforts, we hope you will consider our request.

Sincerely,

grina Byer Sundt, Vice-President

Museum of the Cariboo Chilcotin